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July 20, 2011 
 
 
VIA RESS and COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2011-0090 – OPG Motion to Vary Decision with Reasons dated March 10, 

2011 – Cost Claims  
 
Ontario Power Generation (“OPG”) has completed its review of the cost claims 
submitted by Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”) and School Energy 
Coalition (“SEC”). 
 
OPG has no objections to the claims submitted by CME and SEC. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
cc. Mr. Peter C.P. Thompson, CME (email) 
 Mr. Jay Shepherd, SEC   (email) 

Barbara Reuber 
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


